
Please find enclosed  
my donation to the  
2025 Annual Appeal 

Amount of donation:

$.............................................................................................................................  
(Donations of $2 or more are tax deductible) 

Is a receipt required?      Yes    No 
(If yes, please provide your name, address and email) 

Name:...............................................................................................................

Phone Number:.......................................................................................

Address:.........................................................................................................

Email:.................................................................................................................

Please return form and cash/cheque via reply paid 
envelope or visit reception. For credit card donations 
scan the QR code, or complete details below. For 
phone payments please call (03) 5761 4222.

Payment Options:

Cash donation      

Cheque*     

Credit card 

Cardholders’ name:...........................................................................

Credit card number:.........................................................................

Expiry date:.......................................CCV:..............................................

Cardholder signature:.....................................................................



Annual  
Appeal  

make a difference

*Please Note: Due to the government phase out plan to 
cease cheques as a form of payment, Benalla Health request 
that you consider an alternate method of payment in future.



Thank you  
for your continued support

Message from  
the Board Chair
Dear valued members of our community,

I extend my heartfelt gratitude to each and every 
one of you for your unwavering support towards 
our Annual Appeal. This annual fundraising 
initiative plays a crucial role in enabling us to 
acquire essential equipment that enhances our 
ability to serve the community effectively.

Your generous contributions in response to last 
year’s appeal have made a significant impact, 
allowing us to upgrade our overhead lifting 
equipment and ensuring that we continue to 
provide the highest quality care and service to 
every individual in our community.

This year we hope to purchase a Phillips K2 
monitor. This will enable us to monitor pregnant 
women during their pregnancies or during labour 
at Benalla Health using CTG (Cardiotocography). 
Importantly, the new technology will allow us to 
share CTG recordings with Obstetricians at larger 
birthing hospitals for prompt interpretation and 
guidance, whenever required, so that pregnant 
women at Benalla Health can receive the best 
possible care closer to home.

The Benalla community has a rich history of 
supporting its health service, and we deeply 
appreciate the continued support we receive. 
We understand that it may not be possible for 
everyone to contribute to every appeal, but for 
those who can, your participation in our Annual 
Appeal will directly contribute to the ongoing 
success of our local health service.

Please remember that donations of $2 or more 
are tax-deductible, providing an additional 
incentive to support this important cause.

With sincere appreciation,

Dr. Sarah Chaplin
Benalla Health Board Chair


